Chris O'Brien

From: Danelle DeBye <danellednp@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 5:16 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

| OPPOSE HOUSE BILL H8183

| want my state reps to support and favor Rl residents who own short term rentals. Rl residents support their own
communities. Support your constituents, Rl resident/short term rental owner over the hotel industry and big
corporations!

Danelle DeBye, ACHPN, FNP-BC
99 Midgley Ave Warwick, Rl



